
From: Butler, Matthew
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 17-2295 and 18-1607
Date: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 3:47:38 PM

From: chris aichholz <caichholz@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 3:16 PM
To: Butler, Matthew <matthew.butler@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Re: New filing for case: 17-2295-EL-BGN
 
Matt

This email is in response to one of the many of these form letters of support that keep
getting submitted to the Republic Wind and Emerson Creek Wind projects. This one
(link below) is just one of the many that have been sent in. I would like this file filed in
both cases. These form letters of "support" are NOT from people that live in the area
around the project areas like their form letters suggest! The below image is highlights
just one of these for everyone to understand what a farce these are. Also is there any
follow-up to these form submissions to confirm they are in fact legitimate and that the
people that submitted them actually wanted them submitted?

Thank You

Chris Aichholz

mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:matthew.butler@puco.ohio.gov


On Wednesday, March 18, 2020, 03:00:17 PM EDT, DISSUBSCRIPTION@puc.state.oh.us
<dissubscription@puc.state.oh.us> wrote:

A new document has been added to case(s): 17-2295-EL-BGN

Link to document:
http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/DocumentRecord.aspx?DocID=8647871c-0d99-4a6e-8cb3-85c7d2bc05e1

Summary: Public Comment of Peggy Zimmerman, via website, electronically filed by Docketing Staff,

NOTICE: The transmission of this message may constitute service of the foregoing document upon the
recipient pursuant to rules adopted by the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio. Do not reply to this
message. Please send all replies or questions to docketing@puc.state.oh.us or call 614-466-4095.

mailto:docketing@puc.state.oh.us
https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fdis.puc.state.oh.us%2FDocumentRecord.aspx%3FDocID%3D8647871c-0d99-4a6e-8cb3-85c7d2bc05e1&data=02%7C01%7Cmatthew.butler%40puco.ohio.gov%7C31d5dcd2cad74382831508d7cb70f2c4%7C50f8fcc494d84f0784eb36ed57c7c8a2%7C0%7C0%7C637201558281870475&sdata=DRtDO28DatFoDg69YuFO7K7oXBM5yClHoKegf6NAnRI%3D&reserved=0


This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

3/18/2020 4:02:44 PM

in

Case No(s). 17-2295-EL-BGN, 18-1607-EL-BGN

Summary: Public Comment of Chris Aichholz, via website, electronically filed by Docketing
Staff on behalf of Docketing


